
NMC100132-0001 

Email Message 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

Green Chris [SMTP:chris.green@rcn.org.uk] 
i Code A iEX:/O=UKCC/OU=UKCC PORTLAND PLACE/cn=Recipients/cn=4 Code 

19/01/2010 at 16:13 
19/01/2010 at 16:13 
RE: Matter with the NMC (12053) 

~± [Code Ai 

Thanks for this very full response. I will try to obtain the information requested, and get 
back to you in the next few days. 

With best wishes 

Chris 

From: [ ......................................................... ~-6-a-~K ........................................................ 
Sent: 19 January 2010 15:59 
To: Green Chris 
Subject: Matter with the NMC (12053) 

Good afternoon, Chris 

I attach a copy of correspondence sent to you today, a response to your emails in November 
and December 2009 in respect of Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

Thank you for your patience over the time taken to respond. 

I am in an Investigating Committee meeting tomorrow, but if I can be of any assistance I will 
be available from Thursday. 

Kind regards 
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Please do not act upon or disclose the contents if you have received it in error. 

Instead, please inform the sender at the e-mail address above or notify the Nursing & 
Midwifery Council at 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council is a registered charity in England and Wales with its 
registered office at 23 Portland Place, London WIB IPZ and registered charity number 1091434. 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council is a registered charity in Scotland, charity number SC038362 
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